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I suppose this bill. It would shut down trapping for many people, who are in a way 

paying the state of Oregon to manage wildlife for them. I don’t see any benefits to this 

bill. Trapping is a family tradition for many, not to meeting people who use animal fur 

for making fly fishing lures. Not only will this bill be limiting freedoms in the great state 

of Oregon, it should wouldn’t be helping the economy or wildlife management. Please 

oppose this bill for the better interest of Oregon. 


